
Tuesday 6th December 2022 

 

Dear  

 

We would like to welcome you to Year 3 in 2023. It will be an exciting and rewarding experience for you as 

you continue your learning journey at St Paul’s Lutheran Primary School.  
 

It was lovely to meet you all on Step Up Day but we wanted to share a little more about Year 3 and ourselves.  

 
In Year 3 we will work together as one learning community for most of our learning experiences. You will 

belong to either the 3A or 3B home class. The home class teacher for 3A will be Miss Cross and the home class 
teacher for 3B will be Mrs Tremayne. Mrs MacFarlane will work with each home class one day per week. 

 

Miss Cross 

I have been at St Paul’s for many years and have taught Years 1, 2 and 3.  Many of you 

know me from teaching Year 1 2021.  I love spending time with my wonderful partner, 2 

dogs, going to the gym, drinking good quality coffee and travelling. I’m looking forward to 
teaching you next year.  

 

 
 

 

Mrs Tremayne 

I am very excited to be joining the Year 3 team next year. I started my teaching career in 

2010 and have a  passion for creating positive learning environments, where all children 
can succeed. I have two children (who will also be attending St. Paul’s in 2023), two 

Border Collies and lots of pet chickens (some of them even lay blue and green eggs)! I 

love spending time with my family, being at the beach, in my veggie garden and going 
on camping adventures. I am looking forward to a wonderful year ahead, full of positivity, 

fun, learning, growth and success for all. 
 

 

 

Mrs MacFarlane  

I have been teaching at St Paul’s for many years in different roles. I am looking 

forward to spending another year with you in Year 3. I am married to Mr 
MacFarlane, have 4 children and 5 beautiful grandchildren. I love to travel and 

am hoping to go to New Zealand later in the year. I also love to sing and enjoy 

spending time at the beach, walking, reading and drinking good coffee. 
 

 

 

Please click this (link) or use the QR code below to access an online book about going into Year 3.  

  
We wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays. We look forward to seeing you in the New Year. 

 

Jenelle Cross, Jess Tremayne and Carol MacFarlane 
 

Year 3 Teachers 2023 

 

 

 

https://read.bookcreator.com/QEP8dqmipTb7FwedjztKvPho5VZ2/dAJArpRqTNeULGcKTa5eTg

